

William Howard Taft High School

A Wall-To-Wall International Baccalaureate School



6530 West Bryn Mawr Avenue ● Chicago, Illinois 60631 Telephone 773.534.1000 ● Fax 773.534.1027

Mark Grishaber Principal

October 13, 2022

Taft June 1959 Reunion 7629 W Isham Ave Chicago, IL 60631

Dear Alumni Class of 1959,

On behalf of the students, staff and teachers of Taft High School, I want to thank you for your generous donation of \$570.00. Your support is helping assure that Taft's legacy will continue well into the future.

Your thoughtfulness is deeply appreciated.

Sincerely,

Mark Grishaber Principal